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 UNIVERSITY COMMITTEE ON CURRICULUM (UCOC)
MINUTES
February 1, 2011
2:00-4:00  pm
HOH 706
I.       January 11, 2011 UCOC meeting minutes
· APPROVED
II.       JANUARY PANEL AND SUBCOMMITTEE REPORTS
A.
ARTS AND HUMANITIES  - ACCEPTED
B.
HEALTH PROFESSIONS - ACCEPTED
C.
OFF-CAMPUS STUDIES - ACCEPTED
D.
SCIENCE, MATH AND ENGINEERING - ACCEPTED
E.
SOCIAL SCIENCE - ACCEPTED
F.
DIVERSITY REQUIREMENT COMMITTEE - ACCEPTED
III.       ADMINISTRATIVE ACTIONS  
· APPROVED
IV.       INFORMATION ITEMS

A. Course Purge report [Attachment]
A list of courses that have not been offered for 5 or more years that departments have agreed should be purged, as well as those dropped from departments that did not respond.  Also included in this report is a list of courses that appeared on lists from previous UCOC meetings that were reinstated at a department’s request or because the course was linked to another course or to a program.  

B. Progressive Degree Programs [Attachment]
Class level calculation for financial aid eligibility: catalogue verbiage revision










V.

OLD BUSINESS
A. Internship courses survey

· DEFERRED: Work continues on the report.
· FROM THE MINUTES OF THE 1/11/11 UCOC MEETING: DISCUSSED AND DEFERRED: Report by Steve Lamy report is in development. He reported that overall, most departments follow the guidelines; professional schools follow them more closely than non-professional schools. Findings include that some internships are paid and some are not; some schools leave it up to the student to find the internships and others excel in matching students with opportunities, and fewer departments have staff members assign grades than initially assumed/reported.  A best-practices template will be developed and should be posted along with the internship guidelines in the Curriculum handbook.  Recommendations are expected to include requiring pre-approval of internships and that the grade be assigned by a faculty member (NTT OK), not staff. It was also noted that medical clinical experiences are not internships covered by these guidelines. A report is in process, to be provided for the February UCOC meeting.  
· FROM THE MINUTES OF THE 12/7/10 UCOC MEETING: DISCUSSED AND DEFERRED. A summary of the responses was provided at the November meeting.  An ad hoc committee of Steve Lamy, JoAnn Farver, and Richard Fliegel was formed at that meeting.  Steve Lamy was unable to attend the meeting; Richard Fliegel attended in his absence, and reported that the ad hoc committee has yet to meet.
VI.


NEW BUSINESS

NOT ON THE AGENDA, BUT DISCUSSED: 
· The last UCOC meeting for approval of changes to the 2011-12 catalogue is March 1; subcommittee co-chairs have until February 24 to provide decisions on proposals that the Curriculum Office will route to them by February 10.  Subcommittee chairs were asked to respond well in advance of the February 24 deadline, especially due to the heavy load now in the CCO and anticipated yet to come.
· Susan Metros, Deputy CIO, Technology Enhanced Learning, is expected to attend the March 1 UCOC meeting to discuss matters of concern to UCOC members regarding distance learning. 
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